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Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
 

COVID-19 
 

 
To our valued Partners  
 
MPIQC is aware that the events taking place surrounding COVID-19 can be unsettling and are changing 
rapidly. We would like to ensure you that our Team at MPIQC is working hard to diminish the effects that we all 
may feel during this uncertain time and after the risks have subsided.  
 
We want to ensure you that we are dedicated to supporting your needs throughout this time, and working 
together to ensure a smooth flow in the following days, weeks and months. Please rest assure, we are in close 
contact with our supply chain releasing materials to cover our manufacturing commitments, and keeping your 
pipeline flowing. 
 
Currently we are still working at full operations. We have set some precautions in place for our employees to 
ensure we can continue to supply the great service you have come to know from MPIQC. Listed below are the 
precautions we have implemented.  
 
 All site visits have been cancelled 
 All unnecessary travel has been cancelled 
 All employees who have returned, or will return from impacted areas will be sent home to self-isolate for 

a 2-week period 
 All employees who can work from home have been asked to do so for the next 2 weeks. This may 

change based on the advice from top medical officers in Canada and our Government 
 All employees who display flu like symptoms will be sent home for a minimum 2-week self-quarantine 
 We have provided each employee with additional cleaning products to ensure regular sanitizing of each 

work surface.  
 We will be screening all employees daily for fevers, and if they are present that employee will be sent 

home to self-quarantine for a minimum of 2 weeks.  
 Our maintenance crew is working tirelessly to ensure that all high contact surfaces are sanitized 

regularly. 
 
MPIQC will be enforcing these measures for the following 2 weeks, and we will reassess the situation following 
that.  
 
This is an important time to assess your supply chain, and managing your pipeline. We anticipate delays in the 
supply chain in the months ahead. Planning the supply chain to secure key items stock is recommended.  
 
As always, we are here to answer any questions or concerns you may have. Please reach out.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

                                                               
Manuel Gelerman, C.E.O.      Claude Girard, President & C.O.O 
 


